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[bookmark: _GoBack]COMMISSIONERS’ STATEMENT ON GOVERNOR’S STAY-AT-HOME ORDER
Today, the governor and the director of the Ohio Department of Health have ordered Ohioans to stay at home for all but essential business.  This action is not undertaken lightly, but is necessary to protect ourselves and our neighbors from the Covid-19 virus that has already killed three of our fellow Buckeyes.  Franklin County government will be fully supportive of this and other directives to help our community weather the current health crisis.
Franklin County facilities are already closed to the public for all but essential business.  See the advisory here for details of that closure.  Drop boxes have been provided at county offices so that members of the public can still drop off necessary documents, and parking has been made free in county facilities to facilitate faster drop off.
Essential county employees will still be reporting for work, but most are working from home at this time.  Essential public services, such as at the Office on Aging, Child Support, Job and Family Services, and the county dog shelter are still being provided with reduced hours.  Visit those agencies’ websites for details, and visit the commissioners’ website for a full list of changes to county services and office availability. 
The commissioners’ regularly scheduled public General Session meetings on Tuesday mornings can be viewed live online at the CTV website.  County government will operate in this revised fashion for the foreseeable future, but it will continue to operate.  County finances are very strong, and Franklin County employees are stronger still. 
For more information about county services and hours, visit https://commissioners.franklincountyohio.gov/.
 
